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Aurora Airport Plan
From harmonjan@sterling.net <harmonjan@sterling.net>

Date Mon 2024-06-10 3:28 PM
To  BROOKS Kelly S * GOV <Kelly.S.BROOKS@oregon.gov>
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We are writing to express our strong objection to lengthening runways and increasing size of aircraft at
Aurora Airport. Planes from this airport already take off and land over densely populated areas and this
proposal will seriously adversely affect communities in and near the flight path both in terms of noise and
quality of life, and also in terms of safety. In addition, the Boone Bridge section of I-5 is already a traffic
nightmare and adding traffic to and from the airport will necessitate a new bridge before any expansion
is even considered. We have a more than adequate airport in Portland and the studies do not support
the need for this expansion at this time.

Please take citizens and neighbors concerns into consideration and stop any expansion of Aurora
Airport.

Thank you,

Harmon and Janette Laurin

Wilsonville, Oregon
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